
I support both HB 3336–Grid Enhancing Technologies and HB 3628–Oregon Electric Transmission Authority 
 
As we move into the future it is critical that we have an enhanced electrical grid and we have an Oregon Electric Transmission 
Authority, so that we can optimize our electrical usage where it is needed and not generating excess.  These bills will ensure our 
health, minimize impacts on Climate Change and ensure we are prepared for any emergencies such as wildfires and the Cascadia 
earthquake that is due any day. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
Ken Barker 
Tigard, OR  97223 
 


